
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I'm writing to express my position AGAINST HB4005.  The logic behind this bill baffles 
me.  If my car were stolen--because I did not lock the doors-- and then 18 months later 
it was used in a hit and run, it would be ludicrous to consider punishing me.  But that's 
exactly what this bill is trying to legislate.  
 
I realize a car is not a firearm, but the rules of reason and logic still apply.   I am 
staunchly opposed to rules that dictate what happens to my property behind the locked 
doors of my home.  I also cannot fathom the thought process behind making me 
accountable for some one else's actions--for TWO YEARS!  
 
Please to not allow this bill to move on.   
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Dr. Adam Fox 
 


